JYS News

Newsletter: 03 ~ 26th September 2025

Aspire ~ Respect ~ Enjoy



More About Our New School

Gary Britton Photography Ltd, known for producing exceptionally detailed images and striking photographs of contemporary architecture, has created a stunning drone video of our wonderful new school grounds. Please take the time to check it out by <u>Following this link</u>.

Year 1 is reaching out with a heartfelt plea for donations to help enhance our new forest school area. We are in need of logs, planks, and large tarpaulins to bring our vision to life.



This Week

On Friday, Years R, 1 and 2 were treated to a performance of 'That Pesky Rat', which has recently played at the Chichester Festival Theatre. The show, which is based on the popular children's book by Lauren Child, featured an array of exciting animal animal puppets, props and bubbles. The actors were fantastic, and had our children enthralled in the new school hall!



This week, Mrs. Dutton started a girls' football club, and the children enjoyed showcasing their skills on the school field. We also have a weekly skipping challenge, and this week's participants performed different types of skipping and incorporated them into a routine. Everyone did an amazing job, giving it their all. The winners were Jude (Y3), Lowen (Y2), and Lisa (Y4).

House Points

Children earn house points for different things throughout the week, and here are this week's results:



		Term Total	Year Total	
	This week	Autumn Term		
Ash	155	432		432
Beech	121	445		445
Maple	109	427		427
Oak	156	519		519

Important Dates Coming Up

Monday 29th September - Year 5 Roman Day

Friday 3rd October - Open Afternoon

Monday 6th October - Year 5 trip to Fishbourne Roman Palace

Thursday 9th October - Official School opening (more info follow)

October 22nd and 23rd - Parents Evenings (info to follow)

October 27th until 31st - Half Term Break